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CANBERRA PCYC-‘BEHIND THE WHEEL’ PROGRAM 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Canberra PCYC will be providing Batlow Technology students in Year 9 to Year 12 the 
opportunity to have a practical lesson on a simulator on Monday 12 August 2024 and 
Tuesday 13 August 2024. 
 
The program is designed to keep young people safe on the roads.  Students will be taught 
about reducing aggressive behaviours and positive driving. 
 
Students will be shown everything they need to be aware of when they get a drivers license 
as well as what can affect their driving ability like texting and speeding.  
 
They will have the experience of wearing glasses, simulating the effects of alcohol and drugs, 
and watching informative videos. 
 
If you do not wish your child to attend, please provide a note.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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